
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2021-153 

 
  
      November 15, 2021 
 

MR. MARK JOSEPH R. RAFAEL 
Owner 
MSDR Water Refilling Station 
119 Manuel L. Quezon St., 
Purok 2, New Lower Bicutan, 
Taguig City 

 
Dear Mr. Rafael: 

 
This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of 
Alkaline Drinking Water is awarded to MSDR Water Refilling Station in the amount 
of Pesos: One Hundred Eighty-One Thousand Four Hundred Forty 
(Php181,440.00), inclusive of applicable taxes. 

 
MSDR Water Refilling Station is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of 
Award to formally enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement, 
you can coordinate with Mr. Marvyn Anthony C. Galang of Facilities and General 
Services Department at macgalang@philguarantee.gov.ph. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space 
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest 
possible time. 

 
Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
President and CEO 

 
 

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on :   
Name of Representative of the Bidder :    
Authorized Signature :     

mailto:macgalang@philguarantee.gov.ph
Mark joseph Rafael
November 15, 2021

Mark joseph Rafael
Mark Joseph R. Rafael


